State Convention Chapter Swap

Dear Advisors,

This year at Alaska FFA State Convention, we are placing a high priority on students having ample opportunity to learn from other students from around the state and get to know the Interior of Alaska.  Each year, students tell us that some of their favorite parts of convention are times during which they got to know other students and formed lasting friendships. 

 

This year, we want to create more opportunities for that kind of interaction.  On Wednesday, April 24th at 8pm (our first night of convention), we are hosting a chapter swap.  During this swap, students will have an opportunity to walk around and meet students from other chapters.  We will be producing worksheets where they will have to meet students who fulfill criteria on the sheet. For example: "Find someone who can sing the alphabet backwards" or "Find someone who likes to snow machine," etc.  We are also asking chapters to bring mementos or souvenirs from their home towns to exchange for similar items from other Alaskan communities. 

 

All students will be welcome to participate regardless of whether they have something to swap, but we're encouraging everyone to find pins, buttons, postcards, keychains, or other small items that can be exchanged to members from other chapters.  Many of these kinds of things can be procured for free from your local chamber of commerce.  Please encourage your students to be on the look-out for neat things to exchange and try to bring enough for most of the students at convention (approx. 100). 

 

Thank you, and we look forward to seeing you in April!

Alaska FFA Staff

